
From: Lloyd Gunter [mailto:lgunter@communitybankga.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 10:17 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FW: Message from Steve Bridges: Regulatory Alert 
 
I’ve read the letter below and fully agree with his opinion. We are a small $49 million dollar bank 
located in a small town in South Georgia. The new premium increase is going to cost me an 
additional $29,000.00 in 2009. We will probably make $300,000.00 this year. Easy math – 10% of 
my profits.  
 
We have not experienced a “credit crisis”. We are like all small community banks; making loans 
locally to farmers, small businesses, and individuals. 
 
We don’t buy collateralized instruments, don’t really understand derivatives, have never stripped 
income from a loan to sale to another investor, if I had to buy default insurance on a loan, I would 
not make it, and I’m still trying to understand “interest rate swap investments”. 
 
Seems to me you guys need to have a plan for the money center and regional banks, then 
address the small banks under $250K with a more reasonable solution. 
 
Personally, 
Lloyd Gunter 
President-CEO 
Community Bank 
                 

  
 
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 
  

   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 
 


